
 

 

  

A HUGE THANK YOU 

Thanks to the Friends of the School 
for funding the pantomime trip to the 
Drill Hall to see Jack and the Bean-
stalk this week. I know ALL of the chil-
dren in Reception to Year 6 had a    
thoroughly amazing time. 

We would also like to share a HUGE 
thank you to everyone who helped 
support our Christmas Fair last week . 
With your support and the fantastic 
work of the PTA we raised an OUT-
STANDING 

£1233.39 
Once again, many 
thanks and we look 
forward to many 
more events to come. 

IT’S NATIVITY TIME 

Tickets for the Nursery and Reception 
Nativity ‘Christmas Counts’ and the 

Year 1 and 2 Nativi-
ty ‘Baubles’ have 
now been allocated 
and any additional 
tickets will be availa-
ble first come first 
served from Monday 
11 December. 
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Dates for your diary: 

 

12/12/17 - Nursery/Rec           
Nativity (am) 

12/12/17 - Y1/2 Nativity (pm)  

13/12/17 - KS2 Carol Concert 
(pm) 

13/12/17 - Xmas Disco 

13/12/17 - KS2 Carol Concert 

14/12/17 - Y1/2 Nativity (am) 

14/12/17 - Nursery/Rec     
Nativity (pm) 

15/12/17 - Xmas Jumper Day 

15/12/17 - Last day for 
posting Christmas cards 

18/12/17 - Christmas Party 
Day 

19/12/17 - Christingle (pm) 

19/12/17 - Last day of Term 2  

3/1/2018 - Children return to 
school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 (98%),   
and Year 3 (98%) for their 

great  attendance this week 

 

 

 

 

 

D-I-S-C-O 

Get your dancing shoes on and join 
us for our Christmas disco on 
Wednesday, 13th December 

Reception, Y1 & Y2 - 3.15 - 4.30pm          
Year 3,4,5,6 - 4.45pm  - 6.00pm        
Cost - £2.50, please pay at the 
school office  ALL children must be 
collected after the disco - NO chil-
dren will be allowed to walk home 
alone! 

Carol Service - REMINDER 

All children in Key Stage 2 will be 
performing their Carol Concert to 
parents on Wednesday, 13th De-
cember at 2pm, at St Peter at 
Gowts Church. We 
politely request that 
all adults are seated 
by 1.45pm in order 
for the children to 
begin promptly at 
2pm. Children will 
then be returned to 
school to collect their belongings 
and will leave at the end of the 
school day as normal. 

LUNCH BOXES 

Please be aware that chocolate 
bars, sweets and fizzy 
drinks are NOT per-
mitted in childrens’ 
lunchboxes and if sent 
into school children 
will be asked to bring 
them home.  

 

Friday Coffee Morning - Join us in the school library for coffee on a Friday 

morning at 8.45am  - 10am 


